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11th April 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Year 5 have really enjoyed our ‘Rainforests’ theme over the last term. The children are particularly 
passionate about deforestation and the devastating impact that this has on not just the rainforests, 
but the world. As a result, we have decided to raise money for charities to support the rainforest. 
The children have worked really hard to create some beautiful, hand crafted rainforest animals, 
developing their sewing skills. We are hoping to sell them for just £1 each. 
 
We would like to invite you to our fundraising event on Tuesday 16th April 2024 from 3:00pm to 
3:45pm, outside the main hall. 
 
Thank you so much for your support, 
 
Year 5 Team 
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